
The Government of the Commonwealth of the Bahamas, The Bahamas 
Investment Authority, the Inter-American Development Bank, Compete 
Caribbean, the Caribbean Development Bank and The World Bank extend our 
deepest appreciation for your support and active participation in the Caribbean 
Growth Forum Regional Workshop held June 24-25, 2013 in The Bahamas.  
 
The country representatives engage in the CGF, together with the regional and 
international partners, took the opportunity to reaffirm their commitment to 
work together and take decisions to reinvigorate economic growth, create jobs, 
ensure shared prosperity, promote a vibrant investment climate, enhance 
logistics and connectivity, improve skills for jobs and make regional integration 
serve the needs of the people. 
 
As we move towards the implementation phase, your contributions will again 
be key to the monitoring and accountability process on reforms. We hope you 
will remain engaged through your country's national chapter and we encourage 
you to take part in moving the actions forward! 

CARIBBEAN GROWTH FORUM  
REGIONAL WORKSHOP 

THANK YOU… 

We kindly ask you to take this survey to provide us your valuable opinions 
regarding the CGF so we can improve the process in the future. Kindly 
respond on or before August 15. 

 https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/RegionalCGFBahamasJuly2013 
 
Visit the website where you will find the presentations, speeches, videos, 
calendar of future activities, pictures, links to the national chapters and 
much more.  
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